
 

Posted: April 18, 2017 

Legacy Pathway completion announced 

Eastern Idaho Technical College Foundation has introduced the Legacy Pathway, an engraved 

granite paver pathway with an outdoor seating area that has been built in the outdoor common area 

of EITC’s campus. 

The EITC Foundation will be hosting a ribbon cutting at 11 a.m. May 3. During the ribbon cutting, 

the EITC Foundation will dedicate one of the granite benches to the Ashment family, which donated 

part of the land where EITC sits today. If weather should be inclement, remarks regarding the project 

will be hosted in the EITC cafeteria. 

Initiated by the EITC Foundation Board of Directors and former EITC Foundation executive director 

Michelle Ziel-Dingman, the project began after directors and EITC officials brainstormed to find 

ways for alumni, donors and partnering organizations to have a presence on campus. The project 

involved the planning assistance of Cody Fresh, owner of Platinum Construction; EITC Foundation 

Board member Steve Hunter, of Hunter’s Idaho Falls Monuments; and Caleb Mills, of Expressions of 

Nature, completed the final installation and landscaping of the project. 

Pavers are still available for purchase. The foundation will begin accepting sponsorships for the 

granite benches and remaining pavers to be engraved. Available sizes include 4 inches by 8 inches for 

$50 and 8-by-8 for $100. Proceeds benefit the EITC scholarship program. 

For information, call Natalie Hebard at 208-535-5398 or email natalie.hebard@my.eitc.edu. 
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